KTVH o2

1800 N. Plum St./Hutchinson, Kansas/MOkowk 55503
The Wichita Hutchinson Station
KENNETH H. COOK
CHIEF ENGINEER May 27th Of
KTVH's Thirteenth Year
1953 - 1966

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1419 South 5hth
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter regarding reception of KTVH
in Omaha, Nebraska on May 21, 1966,

We are always interested in receiving reports of distance
reception such as yours. We appreciate your interest in
writing.

nneth H. Cook
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